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Reasons:
Originally, it was thought that a significant number of vessels which sailed domestically or on a regional basis and also required automatic access to public switched networks via DSC would be able to use a regional or domestic designator (8 or 9 respectively) as the first digit of the MMSI resulting in only two trailing zeros being available. There are no current or planned DSC coast stations planning to provide the automatic access, therefore, reserving MMSIs with one or two trailing zeros for this purpose is no longer necessary, confusing and undesirable.

M:\BRIAP\EDP\WEB\WRC-03\Proposals\Import\R03-WRC03-C-0012!N63!MSW-E.doc
05.05.03
02.05.02
M:\BRIAP\EDP\WEB\WRC-03\Proposals\Import\R03-WRC03-C-0012!N63!MSW-E.doc

1/1

